
Whitby Trip 

The year 5 children had an amazing time at 
Whitby and made so many memories.        
Elliston are so proud with how well behaved 
all children were! 

Parents Evening 

It was lovely to see parents attending our   
autumn parents evenings. Children seeing 
you value their education is so important, 
thank you! 

Reminders 

We break up on Thursday 19th December at 
2:30pm (No ACE Club) 

and return to school on  

Monday 6th January 

Christmas 

 

Don’t forget to buy your Christmas jumpers 
ready for Christmas Jumper Day. 

If your child needs anything for their  
Christmas performances the teachers will 
let you know. 

Christmas diary dates 

 

Performances 

FS1 Christmas Performance - Tue 10th December 2pm 

FS1 Christmas Performance - Wed 11th December 9:30 

FS2 Christmas Performance - Wed 11th December 2pm 

FS2 Christmas Performance - Thur 12th December 9:30 

Y5 Christmas Performance - Mon 16th December 9:30 

KS1 Christmas Performance - Mon 16th December 2pm 

KS1 Christmas Performance - Tue 17th December 9:30 

 

Parent Activities 

FS1 Parent Activity Morning - Mon 9th December 9:15 

FS2 Parent Activity Morning - Mon 9th December 9:15 

Y3/4 Parent Activity Morning - Mon 9th December 9:15 

Y1/2 Parent Activity Morning - Tue 10th December 9:15 

Y5/6 Parent Activity Morning - Fri 13th December 9:15 

 

Other Activities 

Y5 Care Home Carol Singing - Wed 4th December 

Choir Performance - Mon 9th December 8:15 

Christmas Jumper Day - Fri 13th December 

Christmas Lunch Day - Fri 13th December 

KS1 & KS2 Christingle - Wed 18th December 

Christmas Parties - Thur 19th December 

 

Children in Need 

Thank you for your support in raising money 
for Children in Need this year. We raised 

£127! 

Weather 

As the weather is getting colder please       
remember to send your child to school with 
their coat, hat, scarves and gloves with their 
names in or pop to the office who will do this 

for you. 

Cinema 

We have not been able to get transport for 
our Christmas cinema trip this year. We will 
be holding our own films in school and plan 
on booking a cinema trip later in the school 

year. 


